
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 23rd March 

2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting.  

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 16th March 2023.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

After numerous phone calls by the Secretary to identify how to claim revenue from the solar panels, 

he will now search the archives in the office to find details of the clubs last payment. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

There was an increase to the wage bill where holiday pay was requested at the end of the financial 

year. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

The AGM will be reviewing the balance sheet for year ending 2020.  

 

Employing someone to sit on the door Saturdays and Sundays to take £2 entry fee from non-members 

was discussed.  

 

It was reported that a member had been insulting to a member of staff last Saturday and Sunday. The 

Chairman will speak with the member of staff and report back to the committee.  

 

The possibility of changing the format of the bingo was discussed.  

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 

 


